
SYNOPSIS 

THE MEETING OF THE RIVES TOWNSHIP BOARD was called to order at 6 p.m. on April 5, 2016.  

Present:  Supervisor Jerry Adams, Clerk Stacy Stoner, Treasurer Janina Teske, and Trustees Cliff 

Herl and Marty Barnes.  The following motions were supported and approved:  Approve the 

Agenda; Approve the March 10 Minutes with the check number correction; Approve the March 

24 Budget Meeting Minutes with Change of Day to March 24, and Supervisor Salary Amount 

Change; Approve the March 31 Minutes; Change November 8, 2016 Regular Board Meeting to 

November 1, 2016; Move $7,185.00 from Roads to Township Board Legal Fees; Move $3,124.00 

from Township Property Repair and Maintenance to Township Board Equipment; Approve 

Stacy Stoner and Lisa Lehrke to do Voting System Public Testing on April 19; Approve Election 

Inspectors and Receiving Board for May 3rd Election; Approve Kennedy Industries for Sewer Lift 

Station Maintenance; Credit $162.00 Interest from Rives Manufacturing Sewer Statement; 

Refund $286.50 to Robert Evans for the Rives Banquet Hall and Reduce REUs from 2 to 1; 

Purchase 6 Water Meters at $15 Each for Sewer Usage Monitoring; and Approve the Payables 

with Changes.  The meeting adjourned at 7:43 p.m. 

 

Jerald Adams, Supervisor  

 


